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PVA TePla: Supervisory Board renews appointment of Mr. Peter 
Abel as Chairman of the Management Board 
 
Today the Supervisory Board appointed at its meeting Peter Abel Chairman of the Man-

agement Board with effect from June 15, 2016. The current appointment of the founder 

of the PVA TePla AG ends on the day of the Annual General Meeting 2016 and has been 

extended until March 2018. In accordance with the Company's Articles of Association 

the appointment of a member of the Management Board shall end with the completion 

of the 65th birthday. 
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Dr. Gert Fisahn 

Investor Relations 

PVA TePla AG 
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